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Treasure Comments

From: JF Lanvers <jflanvers@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 5:14 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Public Input - Treasure Mountain

This project doesn't comply with Land Management Code criteria because it injures the natural hillside to an 
excessive degree with a grouping of tall buildings that are unwieldy and that are destroying the architecture 
unity of old town. This is not acceptable and will forever deface Park City. 

The excessive excavation required also break with the natural contour of the slope and attracts the attention on 
its enormity and ugliness. There should be no such excavation in such a sensitive, pristine and historical area! 

Instead - and this is my constructive contribution - the architecture should mimic and expend the look of the 
existing houses, buy gently, naturally and organically "hugging" the hill instead of standing up like an ugly sore 
thumb. 

JF Lanvers 
3036 Arabian Drive 
Park City, UT 84060 
435 649 3259 
 


